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Dear Parent/Carers 

 

As we progress through to the end of the summer term, we start to get busy with a number of activities.  I will keep 

you updated ahead with dates and events, in addition to the letters from staff giving details and seeking permissions as 

needed.  Our next set of dates and activities are as follows:  

 

Lock Down Practice No 2 

This Wednesday, we will be having our second practice of our Lock Down procedure, following feedback from staff 

and students.  At this second practice, we will also have an additional layer of protection with locks on classroom 

doors, which can be used when needed.  

 

Year 11 Picnic in the Park 

Our KS4 learners will be having a picnic in the park this Thursday to celebrate Year 11’s coming to the end of their 

statutory schooling with us and moving on to the next part of their journey into adulthood, either by transitioning into 

our 6th Form, or by moving on to college placements.  

 

Celebration Assembly – This Thursday 27th June 

Our whole school celebration Assembly will be held this Thursday 27th June at St Mary’s Church in West Street, 

Dunstable from 10.15am finishing at 11.15am.  If you wish to reserve a seat(s) to attend, please return the reply slip on 

the letter as soon as possible. 

 

Summer Fayre  

We are now making the final plans for our Summer Fayre, this Saturday 29th June.  Gates open at 12 noon and the 

Fayre ends at 2.30pm.  We have a wide range of stalls and activities for the whole family to enjoy and look forward to 

seeing you all then.  Once again, I would like to thank both staff and parents who have volunteered their free time to 

help co-ordinate and run this event.  

 

Sports’ Day 

Next Monday, we will hold our annual Sports’ Day, with families welcome to attend the afternoon activities on the 

school field from 1pm.  If you are planning to attend Sports’ Day and wish to take your child home with you 

afterwards, please could you send confirmation to Miss Hoare on khoare@weatherfield.beds.sch.uk. Due to 

safeguarding procedures, all children going home with their families will need to be formally discharged by staff to 

family members on the primary playground.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

L Meenan  
 

Mr L Meenan 

Head of School 
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